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ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS (RFQ) NO.:  1220-040-2019-095 
 

TITLE:  EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 
 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE:  NOVEMBER 22, 2019 

CLOSING DATE:  PREFER TO RECEIVE QUOTATIONS ON OR 
BEFORE NOVEMBER 28, 2019 

 

 
 

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS  
 

This Addendum is issued to provide additional information and clarifications to the RFQ for the above 
named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof.  No consideration will be allowed 
for extras due to the contractor not being familiar with this addendum.  This Addendum No. 3 contains one 
(1) page in total. 
 
Q.1. We may not have enough time to submit by the date given in the RFQ (Section 2.2, page 5), 

when would be the last date to submit? 
 
A.1.   The preferred Date is as per Section 2.2 on page 5 of the RFQ. 

 
Q.2. Having data centres in Canada was only identified as ‘Preferred’ and not ‘Mandatory’.  It was 

my understanding that in order to clear your Privacy Impact Assessments, BC regulations 
required mandatory Canada only DCs.  Could you clarify this item for me please? 

 
A.2.   This requirement should be noted as a “Mandatory”.  For greater clarity, this question is in 

reference to Req. # 3008.  Under “Level of Need”, delete “Preferred” and substitute with 
“Mandatory”. 

 
Q.3. We have noticed that you are requesting the quote be drafted in Canadian currency.  Will we 

be disqualified if we price in U.S. dollars? 
 
A.3.   All fees are payable in Canadian dollars.  As per Schedule C-5-1, all prices should be in 

Canadian dollars but pricing in another currency will not result in a Quotation not being 
considered. 

 
Q.4. In requirements 2035 and 2037 the City mentions “BC Tools”, our technical team might know 

it by another name. Could you please describe the product or provide a link to allow us to 
better answer your questions? 

 
A.4.   For clarity, “BC Tools” is referring to “Business Continuity Tools”. 

 
END OF ADDENDUM 

 

All Addenda will become part of the RFQ Documents. 
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